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21st July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have made it to the end of another fabulous year at Cedar! Your children have done you proud and 
there has been much to celebrate. 

Another group of children have reached that milestone which sees them move to the Secondary 
department. They proudly received their blazers in Friday’s assembly and looked so smart. 

 

We had our Celebration assembly on Wednesday and your children were proud to receive their Cedar 
Celebrates trees for this year. We hope you enjoyed receiving them at home. 

We were especially pleased to give awards to the following children for their progress towards our 5 
hopes. 

Communication – Holly and Courtney 

Empowerment – William H and Tarun 

Discovery - Alfie and Advay 

Aspiration – Kyron and Iona 

Resilience – Arthur and Zakir 

Well done to them and to everyone else for all their hard work this year. 



 
Sadly, it is also that time of year when we have to say some goodbyes. We have said goodbye to James 
(our sports coach), Julie P, Lorraine and Vicky. We are also saying goodbye to Shannon, Elliot, Chloe and 
Conor, who are all off to become the SEN teachers of the future! We wish them all well and thank them for 
the fantastic job they have done. Maybe we will see them in their future careers! 

Although it is sad to say goodbye to old friends, it does create spaces for new ones. We look forward to 
welcoming Anna, Charlie, Sam C, Sam A, Sam N and Jess to our team of SSAs. (Yes all the Sams!) Ryan will 
also be joining our teaching team full time. 

Finally, the saddest part of the year! We have been saying goodbye to our Year 11 leavers.  

 

 Lewis  
 Freddie  
 Libby  
 Kiera  

 Sasa  
 Viki  
 James  
 Hazera  

 Sophie  
 Kevin  
 Kaunen 

 

 

We have had so much fun this week, and already quite a few tears. Watching them all arrive at their prom 
just proved how grown up they are. Although we will miss them greatly we know what a success they will 
be in the next chapters of their lives. Cedar will always be here waiting for an update and a visit while we 
take great pride in saying you were one of ours! 

Enjoy the summer holidays we look forward to seeing you all again in September, when we will also be 
joined by another special team member! 

 

 

Have fun and stay cool! 

Cesia, Neil and the whole Cedar team 


